
  
 

Goldwood to Kensington  

Parent Information Night 
 
                                                                

           
    

 

THURSDAY, MARCH 22, 2018 
6:30-7:15 P.M. 

 
 6:30 P.M.- PARENT ORIENTATION IN 

COMMONS 

 7:00 P.M.- INFORMAL TOURS 

 
NEXT YEAR’S THIRD GRADE PARENTS ARE WELCOME!   

 

PLEASE JOIN US IN PROMOTING A GREAT START FOR OUR 

INCOMING THIRD GRADERS NEXT YEAR!  WE ENCOURAGE 

PARENTS TO ATTEND AND TO LEARN MORE ABOUT 

KENSINGTON INTERMEDIATE SCHOOL.  WE ALL LOOK 

FORWARD TO MEETING YOU AND WARMLY INVITE YOU TO 

ATTEND. 
 

 

 

 


